
Atlantic Fusion Law Group 
Covid-19 and Office Hours 

 
Out of an abundance of caution and in the best interest of the health of 
clients, staff and the general public, we will not accept walk-in clients or 
unscheduled meetings at our office until further notice, with the 
exception of those entering our office to make deliveries.  
 
We continue to be committed to the highest levels of client service, and 
as such we are available where necessary for in person meetings and are 
also available to meet by telephone and video conference.   
 
All public health measures must be followed in our offices, including 
masking requirements.  Please do not attend at our office if you are 
required by public health guidance, or have been advised by public health 
personnel, to self isolate.   
 
Our Charlottetown office is staffed with essential personnel from 
8:30 AM to 4:30 PM, Monday through Friday. 
 
Our Saint John office is open by appointment only. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 


